
Dear Hogarth Family Foundation, 
 
I am writing to thank you for your generous sponsorship of my Indspire Bursary. I was very 
happy to learn that I received this bursary and I want to express my sincere gratitude to you. 
 
To provide some background about myself, I have just completed my second year of the 
Computer Science Honours program at the University of Manitoba. I am very dedicated to my 
studies and have been quite successful so far, having been on the Dean’s Honour List every 
term and being a President’s Scholar. I am currently working at Manitoba Hydro, developing 
software to facilitate power systems studies. I am also currently in the process of applying to the 
Computer Science Co-op Program which involves three four month work terms in the industry 
before I graduate. The program starts next year and I am very excited for the opportunity to 
continue applying my learning and to gain valuable experience. 
 
After I complete my degree, my career goal is to become a software engineer. I have always 
been passionate about technology and I want to create innovative applications and contribute to 
advancements in software. I would love to make it to a tech city and secure a position with a big 
tech company. I also plan to work on personal projects and to publish my own apps. Depending 
on job prospects after graduation, I am considering pursuing a master’s degree as well. 
 
Your support helps me greatly in pursuit of my goals. It allows me to worry less about finances 
and to spend more time on my studies and work less during the school year. It also allows me to 
continue volunteering as a hockey coach without having to worry about not being paid. I hope to 
one day be able to help other students as you have helped me. 
 
Thank you so much for your generous support, 
 
Caden Chabot 


